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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

VOLUNTEER WORKERS OF THE WORLDS REUNION

by kind permission of the Stewards of Henley Royal Regatta
at 6pm, Wednesday
28 June at the Bridge Bar, Stewards' Enclosure

At the close of the World Rowing Championships in Nottingham in 1986, the
organising committee's last act was to bid the hundreds of volunteer officials
who made the championships an outstanding success to wear their distinctive
badge of office on the first day of Henley until the championships returned to
Britain.

This year, ties and scarves will be worn on Wednesday 28 June, the 20th

anniversary of Nottingham's award-winning event in the year that the full
programme of world championship and Olympic events will be staged at Eton.

On 28 June the Workers of the Worlds 86 will toast the volunteers of 06 and
wish them every success in creating an enjoyable and memorable event.

Workers of the Worlds who do not have Stewards' Enclosure tickets should
present themselves, complete with tie or scarf, to the Badge Office at the
entrance to the enclosure between 5pm and 6pm, when arrangements have been
made to allow their admission. Please note that the HRR Dress Code applies to
any person seeking admission to the Stewards' Enclosure for this reunion.

Chris Dodd, Chairman of the World Rowing Championships Press Committee
and Editor of ‘On the Waterfront’


